
Stuart Levenbach - NOAA Federal


From: Stuart Levenbach - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 8:13 AM


To: Womble, Matt (Appropriations)


Cc: Kevin Wheeler - NOAA Federal


Subject: Dr. Jacobs' remarks in Huntsville


Matt-

It would seem obvious the need for Dr. Jacobs to give remarks tomorrow to the National Weather


Association in Huntsville to address the sharp criticism that the unattributed NOAA statement has received.


While nearly the entire NOAA political team  agree, I have concerns that not


everyone is of the same mind.


Would Sen. Shelby issue a public comment strongly urging Dr. Jacobs to keep his commitment to speak to


the weather forecasters in Alabama?


We are scheduled to depart at 4 PM.


Stu
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